
PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH

Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board will hold the following public
hearing:

on Tuesday, June 14, 2011 at 6:00 p.m.

in the Selectmen's Room at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH:

2011-SDFP-002: Roger & Elizabeth Gonyo (Owners) request final review of a
proposed two-lot subdivision of land. Each lot is in excess of 5 acres. The property is
identified as Map 211 Lot 038 and is located at 61 Fletcher Road in the Rural (R) Zoning
District.

2011-SPFP-003: Krystal Management LLC/Roger Filion Manufacturing Inc.
(Owner) requests final review of a proposed 30 x 40 building to house a new spray booth
for business. The property is identified as Map 235 Lot 026 and is located at 931 John
Stark Highway in the Rural/Commercial (RC) Zoning District.

ALL PLANS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS.


